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Field Māori 

 
Rollover of Te Mātauranga Māori Whāiti unit standards 

 

Subfield Domain ID 

Te Mātauranga Māori me 
te Whakangungu 

Te Mātauranga Māori 
Whāiti 

30339-30350 

 
NZQA Māori Qualifications Services (MQS) has completed the rollover of the unit 
standards listed above. 
 
Date new versions published January 2024  
 
Planned review date December 2024 
 
Summary 
 
MQS has rolled over these standards to extend the review date to December 2024. 
Though there has been no usage reported for these standards, it was identified that there 
is a potential for programme development using the standards. 
 
Main changes 

• The planned review date for each standard was extended from 31 December 2022 to 
31 December 2024. 

• There are no impacts on existing organisation consent to assess, or Consent and 
Moderation Requirements (CMR) or on registered qualifications. 


